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Dear Al Eskanazy & The Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation,

On behalf of policethankyou.com, 104.7FM God's Way Radio and the Miaml-DEl!dli F‘?I:wj:p
of Christian Peace Officers (FCPO), thank you for your participation in this year's "Fait dat i
Blue Solidarity Ride." It was empowering and encouraging to see how many prayed and to
action to come support our Law Enforcement brothers and sisters. On the day of the caravan,
many citizens along the streets joined in and cheered. With so many that support you, we
believe it is God who can unite us.

What a powerful demonstration of the answer to one of our prayers-to show solidarity! The
unity among the faith community and the different police departments was evident as this
weekend brought together the faith community, as well as the City of Miami, City of Miami
Beach Police and Fire, FIU Police, City of Sweetwater, Florida Highway Patrol, Florida
Department of Law Enforcement, Miami Dade Police Department (MDPD) Headquarters and
Midwest District, City of South Miami, Palmetto Bay, MDPD South District, Medley Police,
Miami-Dade Schools Police, Florida City and others.

Furthermore, as God is the one who can unite us, the Bible connects our faith with our actions.

“What does the Lord require of you but to do justice,
and to love kindness, and to walk humbly with your God?”
Micah 6:8

We want to continue to exemplify faith with action. We look forward to the days ahead. We are
here to stand with you.

You can find a video of the National Faith and Blue Solidarity Ride at policethankyou.com.

In Solidarity,
Adrian Caballero and Jorge Alessandri
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